
My Follow-up email to Transport Canada requesting an update regarding my 
2023-10-19 media inquiry  
 
To: media@tc.gc.ca 
 
RE: Request Received: Media inquiry about Canadian airspace regulations  
 
Hello, 

 

Would you be so kind as to provide me with an update regarding my original follow-up media inquiry sent on 

Octobber 19, 2023?  

 

I am attaching a PDF visual reference of that to this follow-up inquiry for your convenience and as a refresher.  

 

It has been now about 40 days since that original follow-up media inquiry has been sent to you, but I have yet 

to receive a response addressing my questions.  

 

Please note that I still have yet to publish Part 4 of my series on Geoengineering and Weather Modification 

in Canada. It will either be published in mid-December or early January. I would thus like to include your 

response in that post so as to provide my thousands of readers with answers to these questions. They, like me, 

deserve transparency regarding these issues which are of importance and concern to many Canadians.  

 

I thank you in advance for your kind and prompt follow-up. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Dan Fournier, Independent Investigative Journalist,   
Associate member of the Canadian Association of Journalists (CAJ) & New Canadian Media (NCM)   
https://fournier.substack.com/about  

  
This private communication and any attachment(s) are protected by the expectation of privacy and is for the sole use of the 

intended recipient and contains privileged and/or confidential information; as such, it is not to be shared with other parties 

without my expressed authorization and consent. No monitoring of my communication or other means of surveillance, electronic 

and otherwise, is permitted and I reserve all my rights, without recourse and without prejudice, nunc pro tunc.  I do not consent 

to anyone tampering with, altering, monitoring or delaying any incoming or outgoing communication.  
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